
TY&FS receives $25,000 grant
Tahoe Youth & Family Services recently received a $25,000
grant from Sierra Health Foundation through its Responsive
Grants Program. This grant will provide counseling services
for young children and will help expand the popular Little
Latinas Program.

The  grant  was  one  of  21  awarded  by  the  Sacramento-based
private  philanthropy,  which  promotes  improved  health  and
quality of life for the people of Northern California. Sierra
Health  Foundation  awarded  a  total  of  $506,469  to  support
projects that improve health and quality of life in the first
2010 Responsive Grants Program funding cycle.

Through  the  Responsive  Grants  Program,  Sierra  Health
Foundation asks nonprofit organizations and public agencies
how they can promote and improve health in their communities.
Since launching the program in 2008, Sierra Health Foundation
has awarded more than $2.7 million to provide support for 94
programs and projects.
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